
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Weekly Update for Class 4 
 

 

Week beginning 16 December 2024 
 
This week has been the most festive one. The nativity was a wonderful time for the children to celebrate Christmas 
singing traditional Carols and modern songs. We were all very proud of Class 4 children for being so confident and 
focused while performing. It was also an emotional time for the Year 6 children who proudly participated in their 
last Nativity in Primary School! 
 
We loved the Christmas exhibition at Harewood House, it was engaging and beautifully presented. After visiting 
the House, Class 4 enjoyed having an extra play outside in the Harewood gardens. 
 

Topics for the Spring Term 
 

The class text for next term is Kensuke’s Kingdom by Michael Morpurgo. We have a few copies in school already 
but children are more than welcome to use their copies as well. 
In English writing, we’ll write poetry based on our class text and in Maths we’ll learn about Fractions. In 
Geography, we’ll explore our Changing World and practise how to read maps. In Science, we’ll learn about forces 
and in Design and Technology children will explore structures and mechanisms. 
 
We have a lot to look forward to for 2025 in Class 4! 
 

Celebration Assembly 
 

Congratulations to Henley for his Brilliant Behaviour and Edwin for his Wonderful Work!  
 

Homework during Christmas 
 

Class 4 children have received a reading comprehension task to complete during Christmas. They also have maths 
homework to complete on Maths.co.uk. Christmas is also the perfect time to discover new, exciting books and I’m 
sure they will love spending time reading. 
 
 

Thank you so much for all my thoughtful, generous presents. I feel privileged to teach your children and working 
with such a supportive community of parents. I wish you all a peaceful and restful Christmas time! 

 
 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 
 

 

Mrs. Wright 


